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Pawnee County Board approves process for new transit van

(KLZA)--Pawnee County Commissioners approved allowing Southeast Nebraska
Community Action start the State request for a new Transit bus at a cost of $92
thousand wen they met Tuesday. SENCA will request a 10 percent match for the
new transit bus from Pawnee County in the future.

Pawnee County Attorney Emily Sisco discussed an addendum to the Johnson
County / Pawnee County Radio Disatching Agreement approved by the Pawnee
County Board on July 11. Following the discussion, Sisco will not go back to
Johnson County to renegotiate the amount and the wording of the agreement that
Johnson County had requested.

Pawnee City Council member Susan Eisenhauer met with the Board to discuss
the Sheriff's budget. Sheriff Braden Lang also met with the Board at their
request to discuss the 2023-24 Sheriff's Budget.

Commissioners also approved a bid from The Tire Cutters, Inc. of Centralia,
Kansas for the 2024 Scrap Tire Amnesty Program. Three bids were received from
companies to dispose of the tie collected. The bids ranged from $159 per ton to
$180 per ton.

The Board approved the $175 per ton bid from Tire Cutters due to them picking
up all tires annd transporting them from te drop off site on the day of the event.
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